
 

  

© APL Logistics │ July 6, 2023 Page 1 of 1 

CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 

UPDATE 2: CANADIAN LABOR STRIKE 
ANNOUNCED  
 
July 6, 2023,  
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

On Tuesday afternoon, June 4, labor negotiations between the International Longshore & Warehouse 

Union Canada (ILWU) and the British Columbia Maritime Employers Association (BCMEA) came to an 

impasse. The ports of Prince Rupert and Vancouver are expected to face a prolonged strike, which is 

projected to cause significant supply chain issues for Canadian imports and exports. 

For more information, please go to JOC.com:  
 Impact of BC port strike could deepen without Ottawa's intervention 

 Vancouver, Prince Rupert face protracted port strike as talks stalemate 

We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as necessary. If you have any further 

questions or concerns, please contact your APLL Representative. 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

https://www.joc.com/article/impact-bc-port-strike-could-deepen-without-ottawas-intervention_20230706.html
https://www.joc.com/article/vancouver-prince-rupert-face-protracted-port-strike-talks-stalemate_20230704.html?utm_source=Eloqua&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=CL_JOC%20Daily%207%2F5%2F23%20Non-Subscribers%20New%20_PC00000_e-production_E-158747_DS_0705_0617
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